
Caterpillars Class Newsletter DATE: 08.09.23 

This week in Caterpillars Class we…… 

 Had fun outside in the sunshine, taking part in water balloon  

races, spraying the hose and exploring sea creatures in a  

‘under the sea’ tuff tray.  

 Have been working on our scissor control , cutting lavender and   

introducing cutting along different lines including zig zag and wavy 

lines. 

Next week in Caterpillars Class we will be…  

▪ Making muffin pizzas. 

▪ Getting creative- making junk modelling cars and aeroplanes. 

▪ Working on shape recognition using tap-a-shapes  

to create pictures. 

▪ Reading Goldilocks and the three bears and making our own porridge 

for the three bears. 

Home learning : 

 

For an activity next week, we ask if you could take a photo of your 

front door and either print out and bring into nursery or send a photo 

via WhatsApp, text or email. 
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• Notices/Reminders 

• Just a reminder to ensure suncream has been applied before 
coming  into nursery as we go into another week of sunshine.  

• We are currently waiting for a uniform order. It should be 
with us next week, any outstanding orders will be sent home 

with your child as soon as our delivery arrives. 
 

• Please can your child have a pair of  slippers/indoor shoes at  
nursery. 

We are very pleased to welcome Miss Nikki to the  

Caterpillars team.  

 

 

 


